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August 2, 2017

Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: Docket No. 170011-FCC Biennial Report filed on behalf of Boomerang Wireless, LLC d/b/a enTouch
Wireless

Dear Staff,

Boomerang Wireless, LLC has filed the biennial audit report with the FCC and USAC which is the report
issued by the independent CPA firm, Curtis, Blakely & Co., PC, regarding the biennial audit
corresponding to the calendar year 2015. Please find attached a copy of the Final Biennial Audit report.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (319) 294-6080 or
regulatory@entouchwireless.com.com.

Respectfully submitted,
—@M

Julia Redman Carter
Regulatory & Compliance Officer
Boomerang Wireless, LLC d/b/a enTouch Wireless



